
 

 

Attention Medicaid Fee-for-Service (FFS) Prescribers 
Important Message about Prior Authorization (PA) Fax Requests 

 
 
Effective April 22, 2020 fax requests for prior authorization are now fully operational at the 
Magellan Clinical Call Center. This is an update to the communication previously sent on April 
13, 2020. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
Information regarding the NY State FFS Medicaid Preferred Drug Program can be found at: 
https://newyork.fhsc.com/providers/PDP_about.asp. 
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